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I would like to begin by acknowledging the traditional custodians of the lands on which we live, learn and play. We
acknowledge and show our respects to elders both past and present and we come together on the lands, the hills,
the valleys and rivers to join in community, to share knowledge and culture and contributions of all first nation
peoples on this land.

PRINCIPAL UPDATE:
SUPERVISION HOURS FOR STUDENTS
Our school provides supervision of students from 8.35am until 3.45pm daily. We run an
OUTSIDE HOURS  SCHOOL CARE program from 7am to 6pm daily. If you require your child
to be supervised prior to 8.35am and after 3.45pm please contact OHSC and book your
child into this service. No student should be onsite outside these times. This past week
some students have been riding, walking or being dropped off for school from 8am
without any knowledge of staff or communication from parents and carers. Please make
sure you are following the school hours or utilising the school services provided to ensure
your child/ren are safe.

LATENESS to SCHOOL
A reminder that students are required to be at school from 9am each day. We do start our
day from 8.50am with our whole school walk around. Any student arriving after 9am will
need to be signed into the Office by a parent or carer.

CRICKET CLINICS
We have been asked by Cricket Victoria to host a series of Cricket Clinics. These are
commencing next week and will run from 3.30pm to 4.30pm on the School Oval. Please
see the advertisement later on in the newsletter for the QR code to register your child. 

Year 3 and 4 CAMP
I had a wonderful time on CAMP with the Year 3 and 4 students on Monday and Tuesday.
They really showed AMAZING resilience with some of the dare devil activities. Thank you to  
Ms Flavel, Mrs Elliot, Tanyia and Mark Hutchinson for joining me for the whole camp. And to
our wonderful parent helpers in the day THANK YOU. Camps could not run without
volunteers and GREAT students. Photos on the next page.



Year 3 and 4 Camp to HAPPY VALLEY



Our Thursday Lunch
Club is Board Games
with Mr T. It’s been
to great to see our

students showing all
of our value;

Kindness, Inclusion,
Respect and

Integrity. This is a
great club for

making new friends
and learning new

skills.

SWPBS UPDATE
(School-Wide Positive Behaviour Support)

Another example of Inclusion at
our school. This group of girls

invited some others to play with
them. They were practising a

learning activity from a previous
Performing Arts lesson. 

 LUNCH CLUBS



On Friday we held our SRC and House Captain Badge Presentations at a special assembly. 
Congratulations to our 2024 SRC Members and House Captains. We look forward to helping you develop your

leadership skills through these roles and can’t wait to see what you have planned for our school this year.

 SRC & House Captain Badge Presentations

Junior SRC

F/1A - Lakey B
F/1M - Tyler H
2/3E - Clare T
2/3L - Will Y
4/5A - Kye H

4/5T - Grace J

Senior SRC

Pepper H
Eliza J

Clancy B
Elsie M

Dallas C
Jazmyn H

House Captains

Kiewa - Archie H
Kiewa - Charlie B
Murray - Xavier S
Murray - Ezzy P

Hume - Connor C
Hume - Elyssa W



CWA Awards - February
Congratulations to this month’s CWA award recipients. 

Thank you for your wonderful contribution to our school community.

Angus C, Ava J, Talli W, Beau H, Isabella P, Kye H



KVPS EASTER EGG RAFFLE

We have sent out the raffle tickets for our Easter
Raffle last Friday.  If any families are still wanting
additional books we have some available at the
school office.  Each book will contain 20 tickets.  
Families are welcome to use both sides of the ticket
which will give you 40 tickets @ $1.00 per ticket.  
Please return all sold and unsold tickets and money
to the office by Thursday 21st March in time for the
draw at the FETE on Friday 22nd March.

We ask families to please drop any donations for
the easter egg raffle off at the office by Friday 15th
March.



SCHOOL PHOTOS 2024 

Our annual school photos including sibling photos will be taken by Arthur Reed Photos TOMORROW, sessions will begin
at 9am so please ensure that students are here by 8.50am.

There is no need to return any forms or money to school.
Unique image codes will be issued to all students on/after photo day so families can register online to view images when
they become available in the webshop. 
Registration is simple, just follow the 3 simple steps on your child’s personalised flyer once you receive it and remember to
add the codes for all your children attending this school.
Even if you registered last year, it’s important that you do again this year using your child’s 2024 image code to link their
images for the current year with your contact details.
When images are ready to view and in the webshop, all parents who have registered will be notified by SMS and email.
Once registered, please wait for notification that 2024 images are online to view before making your purchase.  












